
 

 

 
 
 
 

Athens 16/4/2021 

 

Dear members of the University Physiotherapy community, 

Dear physiotherapy’s students, 

 

On 4-6 May 2022, Athens, Greece will host the 9th International 

Conference of Physiotherapy in Psychiatry and Mental Health. Its theme 

is “Physiotherapy in mental health? What’s next? ” 

 

The conference is organised by the International Organisation of Physical 

Therapy in Mental Health (IOPTMH), a World Physiotherapy subgroup, in 

collaboration with the scientific section “‘Physiotherapy in Mental Health” 

of the PanHellenic physiotherapist’s association. 

 

It will be conducted in a hybrid manner (physical presence & online 

monitoring) in full harmonisation with the Greek Ministerial Decisions and 

the applicable Health Protocols for holding conferences due COVID-19. 

 

Dear Colleagues, dear students,  

We invite all of you to contribute to the further scientific progress of 

physiotherapy in mental health. 

Please share the 9th International Conference of Physiotherapy in 

Psychiatry and Mental Health and express your interest in presenting a 

scientific work by immediately filling the application form: 

https://bit.ly/32jiBh7 (deadline April 30, 2021). 

 

The language of the presentations is English and it is the first time the 

organising committee of an IOPTMH Conference has been in contacts for 

the publication of all presentations in a reputable relevant journal, 

contributing inexpensively to the additional enrichment of participants' CV. 

 

Awaiting your dynamic response, we remain at your disposal for any further 

clarification 

Yours truly, with kind regards 

Stavros Stathopoulos 

Chair of organising committee 

https://bit.ly/32jiBh7

